

April 15, 2021

Dear Jean & Ken,

Thank you for your support of the San Diego Police Foundation and the Safety For All Series! Your generous contribution helps the Police Foundation create a safer San Diego by funding equipment, training, and outreach programs to enhance public safety.

Because of donors like you, the San Diego Police Foundation is able to:

- Support the men and women who protect and serve San Diego.
- Purchase safety equipment that will be used to keep our officers safe as they run towards danger, such as rifle-proof vests, ballistic shields, and other important tools.
- Fund software and technology that helps officers solve crimes, such as ruggedized laptops, portable tablets, and specialized software that are used to help SDPD solve cases.
- Support effective programs that fight domestic violence, enhance diversity, honor volunteers, and more.
- Provide SafetyNet: SmartCyberChoices®, our award-winning regional public education program in partnership with the San Diego Internet Crimes Against Children Task Force. Since 2008, SafetyNet®, has provided internet safety instruction to over 270,000 students, parents, and educators so they can stay safe in cyber space.

Your gift truly makes a difference by bridging the barriers of economic challenge with tangible, cost-effective, local solutions, resulting in a safer community.

Thank you for your contribution. With your help, we're making San Diego safer.

Sincerely,

Nickie Behdin

Senior Director of Development

Jean & Ken Heinz Rotary Club of San Diego North PO Box 721986 San Diego, CA 92172-1986 Thank you so much for your generous
Support of the safety for the series;
your donation will make a great impact,
in enhancing police community relations!
we can't thank you enough!
Donation Summary

Contribution: \$1,100.00

Gift Restriction: Safety For All

The San Diego Police Foundation acknowledges that you received no personal benefit or services in exchange for your gift. (Tax ID: 33-0785173)

Board of Directors

<u>Chairman</u>: Charles Hartford, <u>Immediate Past Chairman</u>: Lowell Handy <u>Treasurer</u>: Stew Roberts, <u>Secretary</u>: Karyn Cerulli

Dale Ganzow, Byron Johnston, Daniel Kabban, Elizabeth Mueller, Henry Nembach, Jeffrey Roberts, Emily Rex, Samantha Serpa, Vilen Vlasov

Emeritus Trustees

Scott Bedingfield, Bill Davidson, Bill Eigner, Steve Fanucchi, Craig Fuller, Chris Ghio, Katherine Hoffman, Craig Irving, David Loseke, Armon Mills